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To All the Practising Architects, Heads of Institutions and Management of 
Architectural Institutions. 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Greetings.! 
 
I am sure you all staying safe and healthy and at home. I am sure by now, we all are 
becoming used to working from home. 
 
However, we all are eagerly awaiting the lifting of the nationwide lockdown and hope that 
not only our country but the entire mankind is able to contain the spread of the epidemic. It 
is very important to restrain ourselves and keep a strict check and watch our activities and 
movements after the lockdown is lifted. The world is definitely going to be a different place 
to live henceforth. 
 
We thought it appropriate to prepare and share with you, a Standard Operating Procedure 
document which is based on various advisories issued by the Government and is a 
comprehensively made document which will help in resumption of workplaces and 
institutes and also ensure health and safety of our users. 
 
None of the contents mentioned in the document are mandatory, however, they are utmost 
necessary for the safety of our citizens and you all. Please take it as an advisory and 
implement in totality. 
 
Looking forward to a normal life ahead soon. 
 
Stay safe. Stay healthy. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
H A B E E B   K H A N 
 “TOGETHER WE CAN BRING ABOUT A CHANGE” 
 


